
A Community Organization Dedicated to Improving and Preserving 
 the Quality of Life in Laurel Canyon 

Tel: 310-380-0845    
Email: jhall@laurelcanyon.org 

November 14, 2018 

VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

City of Los Angeles 
c/o Michael Espinosa 
200 N. Spring Street, Room 395 
Los Angeles, CA 90012 
michael.espinosa@lacity.org 

Re: Withdrawal of CEQA Appeal; Council File 17-0415 

Dear Michael: 

Laurel Canyon Association hereby withdraws the CEQA appeal that was 
filed on or about April 11, 2017. The Council File associated with this appeal is 
CF 17-0415.

I may be contacted at 310-380-0845 or at jhall@laurelcanyon.org if you 
have any questions, comments or concerns.  

Sincerely, 

     Jamie T. Hall 
Laurel Canyon Association 
President 


